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It is with regret that the Parish Council announce that due to the 
current Covid 19 situation the  

 

Joint Remembrance Service 
 

Scheduled for the 8 November 2020 has been 

cancelled and will not be taking place this 

year. 
 
 

 
 

Wreaths will be laid on a rota system but there will be no public 
service.  

 
 

Please stay safe and follow current Government guidance.     


